Romina Mifsud 

MALTA
7th February 2004                                                                         

To:  The Secretary

Dear Sir/ Madam,

                      my name is Rita Margaret Schembri nee' Scerri.  I was born at King George Hospital Newton in Australia on the 27-7-1971.  I came to Malta when I was 6 years old with my parents.  My dad was brought up in Austraila, came to Malta, met my mum, got married and moved back to Australia.

I changed my citizenship when I was 24 years old, because I applied for the 'Government Buildings' and could not stay Australian, and if I had not, life here would have been hard even to keep a job which was for me since i did not change it at 19, like you normally do (I had the freedom of movement).

I would really like to get the dual citizenship since I never wanted to change it and had to against my will.  I still have all my relatives (uncles, aunties and cousins) living in Australia.  I came for a holiday 2years ago, to see them and would love to come again soon, because although I am Maltese now I still consider myself Australian, and always will.

Hope I will hear from you soon and thanks for taking the time to read my letter.

Thanks

Your truly

Rita M. Schembri

